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The Permanent Mission of the Slovak Republic to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the
United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and, with reference to the 85t
session of the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women
(CEDAW) which takes place from 8 to 26 May 2023, has the honour to notify the
updated delegation of Slovakia that will participate in the above-mentioned session as
follows:

H.E. Mr. DuSan Matulay

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of the Slovak Republic to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva

Head of the Delegation

Mr. Karol Jokl
Director of International Relations and European Affairs Department, Ministry of
Labour, Social Affairs and Family of the Slovak Republic

Ms. Lucia Vlasakova
Ministry of Labour, Social Affairs and Family of the Slovak Republic

Ms. Katarina Kohylova
Ministry of Health of the Slovak Republic

Ms. Natalia Kochanova
Ministry of Justice of the Slovak Republic

Ms. Katarina Kozuchova
Ministry of Education, Science, Research and Sport of the Slovak Republic

Ms. Daniela Repkova
Office of the Plenipotentiary of the Government of the Slovak Republic for Roma
Communities

Mr. Ladislav Balaz
Office of the Plenipotentiary of the Government of the Slovak Republic for Roma
Communities



Mr. Juraj Kubla

Permanent Mission of the Slovak Republic to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva

Secretary of the Delegation

Ms. Barbora Rafajdusova
Ministry of Foreign and European Affairs of the Slovak Republic
Secretary of the Delegation

Ms. Nadezda Rozholdova
Interpreter

Ms. Lubica Fedorova
Interpreter

The Permanent Mission of Slovakia should be most grateful if the OHCHR could
facilitate the issuance of the ground passes for the above-mentioned members of the
delegation of Slovakia.

The Permanent Mission of the Slovak Republic to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of
its highest consideration. /\/\/

Geneva, 15 May 2023

Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women
Palais Wilson

52 rue des Paquis

CH-1201 Geneva, Switzerland



